
 

 

Whatsapp (C-44) 
DATED: 7TH APRIL 2020  
 

Complete Closure of Industries Tomorrow (8/4/2020) 
 
We have been communicated by law enforcing agencies and Govt of Sindh that in 
order to maintain total lockdown, closure of Industries is must. 
 
Therefore we would request to all members to close your units ( other than essential 
Industry) in order to comply with request of govt in the larger interest of industrial 
community from tomorrow positively. 
 
Here it is clarified that all previous circulars of relaxation stand cancelled. 
 
Regards, 
Site Association of Industry 
 
 


